
 

 

 

INLW Board meeting at New York at 16th March 2019 

 

In this new year the Board met in New York in preparation of 

several events that we are organizing this year and to hear 

the plans of our new President, Jayanthi Devi Balaguru. She 

was happy to welcome our new Board members. Many 

thanks were given to Margaret de Vos van Steenwijk-

Groeneveld (Past-President) for all her work during her 6-

year period as president of INLW. Also, much gratitude was 

given to Tamara Dancheva for her 

assistance in organizing side events at LI 

congresses and here at CSW.  

Jayanthi stressed that what we need as 

INLW is teamwork and to express our 

liberal values even more in a more active 

role. One of our concerns is financing 

events so more promoting of events and 

finding more finances is a priority. One of 

the methods to become more known is by using twitter and face book. For next year hosting 

a side event is again important to achieve.  

Jayanthi will try to send out 

an annual report so that 

some minor events can also 

be reported about besides 

the reports that are made 

by board members of 

conferences and CSW.  

The board will meet again 

sometime during this year 

with as many members 

present as possible.  


